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Westminster Crier 
  

News from Around the Community 

 

Access Committee 

 There has been an increase in entries to vehicles in our 

area.  Remove any valuable items from your vehicles and 

make              sure you lock the doors.  If you observe any 

suspicious activity such as people you do not  know looking into 

cars, please           report this to the Lee County Sheriffs Office 

at 239-477-1000.  Keep garage doors closed and if your home has 

an alarm make sure you turn it on when you are away.  It is 

important we all look out for one another. 

 

Please practice safe driving in the Westminster Community.  Obey 

the traffic signs and remember we have a 19 mph speed limit.  If 

you observe any reckless driving please report it for your own 

safety and the safety of others.  Again, we all want to make sure 

no one is injured by carelessness or recklessness.  Lastly, do not 

allow young children to operate your golf carts.  This is dangerous  

 



Community Center News 

 

Olympics Closing Games 

Sunday February 20th 2PM to 5PM at the Community Center you 

can compete in games like corn hole and ring toss in honor of the 

Olympics Closing Games. 

Dress in the Country you would like to represent or your favorite 

Sports team. 

Appetizers will be served.  Bring your own drink.  

 

 

Mark your calendar for upcoming Social Events 

     Spring Dessert Bake off 

         Saturday March 19th 

          5:30 to 7:30 pm 

 

     Ice Cream Social 

       Saturday April 23rd 

       1:00 to 3:00 pm 

 

 

 

check out the new pool shower tiles 



 

 

Ladies Luncheon 

First Thursday of each month 

February 3rd is our next luncheon 

Starts at 11:30 

Contact Irene if interested - 540-748-0513 

 

Letter from ACT  

Dear Westminster Family, 

  

Thank you so much for your incredible contributions to our 

Christmas celebration at ACT! Your generosity and determination 

to support victims of violence and their children made this holiday 

truly bright. Most of us take for granted that Christmas is a time 

for love, celebration, and warmth, but for many of the families in 

ACT’s shelters, the holidays have been times of trauma and pain. 

Some of our kids have never celebrated a holiday or even received 

a gift. With your donations, you have made sure that every child in 

our care has felt the love and warmth of their community this 



 

Christmas. They will carry the knowledge that they are loved by all 

of you, and that they “matter” for the rest of their lives.   

  

From all of us here at ACT (Abuse Counseling & Treatment), 

THANK YOU, for helping us bring joy to our families and 

supporting us in building a violence-free community! 

  

Best wishes for a bright and happy new year, 

Melissa Lilley, Westminster neighbor and ACT Finance Department 

& Alexandra Kelner, Development Manager” 

  

Sad News 

Long time Oxford Ridge resident John Maestrelli passed away on 

January 22, 2022 in Piedmont CA after a long illness. Friends are 

invited to attend memorial service on March 12 at 5:30 PM at the 

Westminster Community Center.  Condolences may be sent to Mary 

Maestrelli, 2066 Oakland Ave, Piedmont CA 94611 

or maestro20810@gmail.com.   Full obituary may be found at 

https//www.john-maestrelli.com. 
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